

TCS/GEN/029/2025-26

26-08-2025

CIRCULAR VALUE OF THE MONTH: INDEPENDENCE SUBJECT: REMINDER FOR TERM 1 FEES PAYMENT

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Greetings from The Central School Dubai!

We welcome back our students to school after summer holidays. This is a gentle reminder for those parents who it concerns to clear the **Term 1 fees (Aril, May, June)** at the earliest possible date. Parents who have already paid may kindly ignore this notice.

Please note that your child's **Term 1** (**April, May, June**) fees must be paid **on or before 1**st **September, 2025.** We encourage timely payment without stating to inconvenience of your child's education.

We sincerely request your cooperation in ensuring that your child's learning continues smoothly without any interruption.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

ADMINISTRATION



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net